[bookmark: _GoBack]Members – are you interested in helping promote and develop the sport of flyball.

The Australian Flyball Association (AFA) is seeking expressions of interest from members who would be interested in being part of a working party to investigate ways to develop the AFA Website in order to increase traffic.

Some members would be aware of the State and Territory Premierships that are currently underway offering opportunities to promote the sport of Flyball Racing and generate sponsorship in the future.

If the AFA website can be developed in a way that dramatically increases visitors to the site it will allow the AFA to attract sponsors who in turn will pay for the development of the sport in the future.

Please send your expressions of interest to the Secretary by end April 2019.

